April 27,2021

| have been working with Chad and his crew at A5 Specialties for a little over 5 years now. Our office
was looking to expand by building out additional operatories. | knew Chad was someone | could trust to
not only complete the task but to exceed my expectations. Over the years, Chad has shown genuine
interest in our office. Ensuring that all of our equipment is well taken of and employees are well
educated. Chad and his crew are very knowledgeable and thorough. Throughout the renovation
process, they provided innovative solutions to custom fit our needs. Every detail was carefully thought
out. From the coordinating of sub contractors to the cabinetry design, no detail was forgotten. The
renovation ran smoothly and on time. Chad was involved every step of the way and [ truly could not
have done it without him. The whole process was stress free and seamless. | cannot express enough
how beautiful the operatories turned out and how happy | am with the renovation. | look forward to
working with him and his team for the years to come.

Sincerely,

Dr. Sarah Enright
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